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Welcome back 

We hope that you all had a lovely summer holi-
day. It was so lovely welcoming our children and 
families back to school on Wednesday. The chil-
dren have all had a great start to the year al-

ready. We are looking forward to a busy term ahead and 
working with you fantastic children.  

Family Picnic 

A massive thank you to all the parents and carers that attended 
the family picnic on the last day of term. We really enjoyed the 
event and having so many of you attend. We raised over £1100 
to buy resources for the school. A special thank you to Keith 
and Diane Cosby who donated £100 to the school funds. We are 
hoping to run a similar event next summer so watch this space. 

 

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 



If you  shop at ASDA,  please link your ASDA Rewards app to 
our school account to help raise some money for school funds. 
Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 10th September Sweet treat tombolo after school 

Friday 20th September Year 6 Parents into lunch  

Friday 4th October Year 5 Parents into lunch  

Tuesday 15th October  Year 5 Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 16th October  Reception Parents Consultations  

Thursday 17th October  Year 2 Parents Consultations  

Friday 18th October  Year 6  Parents Consultations  

Monday  21st October  Year 4  Parents Consultations  

Wednesday  23rd October Halloween Disco 

Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November  Half term  

Tuesday 5th November  Nursery Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 6th November  Year 3  Parents Consultations  

Friday 8th November  Year 1 Parents Consultations  

Tuesday 12th November  Odd socks day 

Homework changes  

There have 
been some 
changes to 
homework 
that will be 
coming out 

to the children next week. 
Teachers will explain it to the 
children on Monday and let-
ters explaining the homework 
will be in their Home School 
Diary. Look out for the chang-
es to the reading logs and 
maths homework.  

Another thank you  

We would like to thank the parents 
who contacted us over the holiday to 
keep the school safe and secure when 
school was left open by mistake.  

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Reminders  

Please remember that dogs 
are not allowed on the school 
site. 

Please can we ask you  refrain 
from smoking or vaping on the 
school grounds.  


